
 

 

Information on the 
Electronic Newsletter 

To make sure that those of you who 
would like to continue to receive 

emails from the SAWH, please 
remember to update me on changes 

in email addresses. We are also 
asking all members who provide 

gift memberships to your graduate 
students to send their email 

addresses to me when you send in 
the form. We appreciate all the help 

we can get in trying to maintain 
current information on our 

membership. 

If you are receiving only a hard copy 
of this newsletter, it means that we 
do not have your email address on 
�ˆ�‹�Ž�‡�ä�����ˆ���›�‘�—�ï�†���Ž�‹�•�‡���–�‘���„�‡���ƒ�†�†�‡�†���–�‘���–�Š�‡��
email distribution list , please email 
me at: sawh@GeorgiaSouthern.edu 

Finally, for those of you who would 
like a hard copy of the newsletter in 

addition to this emailed version, 
please let me know. We are happy 

to add you to that mailing list. 
Thank you for helping me to make 

this a smooth transition  and for 
helping the SAWH become a 

�ò�‰�”�‡�‡�•�‡�”�ó���‘�”�‰�ƒ�•�‹zation! 
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The leaves are turning now on my street, as is doubtless the case 
with many of you, and though I dread the shorter days and 
colder nights that are just around corner, I am looking forward 
to the upcoming Southern Historical Association (SHA) meeting 
in Lit tle Rock, November 12-15. I am delighted that Anya Jabour, 
�‘�ˆ���–�Š�‡�����•�‹�˜�‡�”�•�‹�–�›���‘�ˆ�����‘�•�–�ƒ�•�ƒ�á���™�‹�Ž�Ž���‰�‹�˜�‡���–�Š�‹�•���›�‡�ƒ�”�ï�•���������������•�•�—�ƒ�Ž��
Address. A longstanding member of SAWH and extraordinarily 
prolific and influential historian, Anya is currently at work on 
her sixth book. Like her earlier work, it centers of women and 
family, but she is moving this time into the post-Civil War era 
with a biography of educator and reformer Sophonisba Preston 
���”�‡�…�•�‹�•�”�‹�†�‰�‡�ä�����Š�‡�ï�Ž�Ž���•�Š�ƒ�”�‡���‹�•�•�‹�‰�Š�–�•���ˆ�”�‘�•���–�Š�‹�•���Ž�ƒ�–�‡�•�–���”�‡�•�‡�ƒ�”�…�Š��
project in what promises to be a lively and enriching address. 
And, if you stop by the annual SAWH reception, you can ask 
Anya about her side job. She spent part of this past summer 
working as an historical consultant on the set of the PBS 
�•�…�”�‹�’�–�‡�†���•�‡�”�‹�‡�•�á���ò���‡�”�…�›�����–�”�‡�‡�–�á�ó���™�Š�‹�…�Š���„�”�‹�•�‰�•���–�‘���Ž�‹�ˆ�‡���–�Š�‡��
�‡�š�’�‡�”�‹�‡�•�…�‡�•���‘�ˆ�����‹�˜�‹�Ž�����ƒ�”���•�—�”�•�‡�•�ä�����•�›�ƒ�ï�•���–�ƒ�Ž�•���™�‹�Ž�Ž���„�‡�‰�‹�•���ƒ�–���w�ã�r�r�á��
on Saturday, November 14, in Salon A/B of the Little Rock 
Marriott, followed immediately by our reception. 
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annual book and articles prizes and also continue a tradition 
started last year by then SAWH President Emily Clark of 
�Š�‘�•�‘�”�‹�•�‰���‡�š�‡�•�’�Ž�ƒ�”�›���ˆ�‘�—�•�†�‹�•�‰���•�‡�•�„�‡�”�•���‘�ˆ�����������ä�������…�ƒ�•�ï�–���–�‡�Ž�Ž���›�‘�—��
yet who will be celebrated, but I can guarantee that most of you 
have worked with or been mentored or inspired by these 
outstanding women. Having spent entirely too much time with 
�•�‘�•�‡���ò�ˆ�‘�—�•�†�‹�•�‰���ˆ�ƒ�–�Š�‡�”�•�ó���‘�˜�‡�”���–�Š�‡���’�ƒ�•�–���ˆ�‡�™���›�‡�ƒ�”�•�á�������Ž�‘�‘�•���ˆ�‘�”�™�ƒ�”�†��
�–�‘���Š�‘�•�‘�”�‹�•�‰���–�Š�‡�•�‡���‡�š�–�”�ƒ�‘�”�†�‹�•�ƒ�”�›���ò�ˆ�‘�—�•�†�‹�•�‰�ó���™�‘�•�‡�•�è 

V O L U M E  4 6 ,  N O .  3              N E W S L E T T E R                    F A L L  2 0 15  

The Southern 
Association of  

Women Historians  
 


